
14th December 2023
Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: MIS Christmas Performance Final Information Letter

The glitter and tinsel is everywhere which can only mean that rehearsals are coming to an end
and we are Ready to perform our ‘BIG Little Nativity’.

Performance Times - The performance will start at 2pm so please arrive at 1:45pm to sign in
at the infant school reception and get your seats.

Tickets - You will have received a text message confirming the number of tickets you have
been allocated. On the day, we will not have any more tickets available. Please be reminded
that due to space we will be unable to allow pushchairs/prams into the hall and all
babies/children will need to be either in their allocated seat or on your lap.

Christmas Jumpers - Please can all Reception and Year 1 children bring their Christmas
Jumpers into school on Monday and Tuesday in a named bag to wear during the performance.

If you have any questions please contact the school office on 01263 720401.

We can't wait for you to enjoy the show!

Regards

Sophie Bugg
Interim Head of Schools MIJS


